
 

To the Lord Mayor and    Report No. 337/2020 
Members of Dublin City Council                                 Report of the Dublin City Joint Policing 

Committee  
 

    
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Breviate of the Dublin City Joint Policing Committee (JPC) meeting - September 2020 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In accordance with the Joint Policing Committee Guidelines, the Breviate of the Adjourned 
meeting of the Dublin City Joint Policing Committee held on 30th September 2020 is set out 
hereunder: 
 
 
 
1. Election of Chair (Cllr. Daithí De Róiste elected 22/09) 

Order:  Cllr. Daithí De Róiste, proposed by Councillor Deirdre Heney, and 
seconded by Councillor Ray McAdam, was elected unanimously as 
Chairperson at meeting of 22/09/20.  Cllr. Mannix Flynn will assume the role of 
Vice-chairperson. 
 

 
2. Report on Homeless Day Services – Bob Jordan, Director, Housing First 
 Order:  Presentation by Bob Jordan welcomed and noted. 
 

 
3. Halloween 
 Order: Discussed and noted.  Report to next meeting. 

 
 

4. Date of next meeting – Tuesday 17th November 
Order: Meeting dates for 2021 to be circulated to members at next meeting. 

 
 
5. A.O.B. 
 Order:  Noted 
 
 
 
Councillor Daithí De Róiste 
Chairperson 
30th September 2020 
 
 
 
  



 

Attendance: 

 
Committee Members 
 
Councillors: 
Lord Mayor Hazel Chu 
Daithí De Róiste (Chairperson) 
Mannix Flynn (Vice-chair) 
Deirdre Heney 
Tara Deacy  
Janet Horner  
Ray McAdam 
Daithi Doolan  
Dermot Lacey 
Larry O’Toole 
Joe Costello 
Anthony Flynn 
 
Oireachtas:  
Senator Mary Seery Kearney 
 
An Garda Síochána:  
Chief Superintendent Patrick McMenamin 
 
Dublin City Council:  
Brendan Kenny (Deputy Chief Executive),  
Mary Hayes (Executive Manager) & Ruth Treacy,  
Senior Staff Officer (Minutes) 
 
Community / Business Representatives:  
Tony Duffin 
Joe Donohoe 
Theresa Kelly,  
Fergus Sharpe 
Adrian Cummins 
 
Also in attendance 
Bob Jordan, Director, Housing First 
Eileen Gleeson, Director, DRHE 
 
Apologies:  
Cllr. Danny Byrne 
 
 
 


